
I must register my heartfelt objections to the proposed plans for the future of Enfield. These 
plans have no consideration for the environment in which we live. Enfield used to have a 
unique qualification amongst all other London boroughs. It used to have the highest 
concentration of manufacturing industry coupled with the highest acreage of farmland. The 
manufacturing has been replaced by distribution centres and now you want to obliterate the 
farmland and green spaces. There is a huge area of wasted space near to rail stations in the 
east side of the borough which could readily accomodate a significant number of dwellings. 
How can the roads around Crews Hill cope with thousands of new dwellings each with at 
least one vehicle?
My family have contributed to the welfare of Enfield for more than 100 years, by providing 
general practice in the eastern part of the borough since 1909. I despair for the future of 
Enfield if your plans are approved. They must be stopped.
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